
FEMA Reimbursement to Fire Departments for Tropical Storm Fred Response

FEMA allows for Buncombe County to file for Public Assistance Category B Emergency 
Protective Measures on behalf of the Fire Departments as "Contract Work" based on each 
Fire Department's Service District Agreement with the County.  Four (4) Fire Departments 
submitted documentation of costs incurred for response to Tropical Storm Fred.  Emergency 
Management staff forwarded this documentation to FEMA and payment has been made to 
Buncombe County to reimburse each Fire Department for the expenses incurred for a total of 
$18,908.

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approve budget amendment

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: County Manager recommends as 

presented
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